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The  NEW Zoo & Adventure Park is looking for a volunteer (or pair of  volunteers) to serve as
the EASTER BUNNY for our upcoming  EggStravaganZoo event on Saturday, April 4th. The
time commitment  would be from 8:15am until about 2:30pm. Previous mascot experience is 
preferred, but training is also available. If a pair of volunteers is  willing, the two can take turns
wearing the costume. Scheduled break  times will be set for the Easter Bunny in advance,  so
that volunteers are able to step away from the line of visitors to  switch costumes, take a drink,
or use the restroom/etc.

  

The  person not wearing the costume will need to assist the Easter Bunny  with children, and
also interact with the visitors, kids and adults.  Must be friendly and willing to be outgoing. The 
person in the Easter Bunny costume is not able to speak to the  children/visitors, but will be
posing for photographs with the kids  while sitting on a large decorated chair.  Interested parties
need to  contact Angela Kawski at (920) 662-2405 or volunteer@newzoo.org . or check it out
on our website h
ttp://www.newzoo.org
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